
 

 

WSA Status Report May 2015.docx 

Weedon Bec Parish Council -  
Status Report  29th May 2015 
 
 Weedon Parish Council:     
       
   
Lease 

No further progress required on lease at this point. 
 
 
Community Sports Building - Planning Application preparations  
  
Awaiting the last report from the Noise Consultant –  final report is due in next few days    
 
All drawings and remaining reports have been prepared, finalised and submitted to Planning Portal  
 
Cheque raised for the submission of plans 
  
Submission of application now imminent 
 
Informal meeting to be set-up for all WSA, Football, Councillors and anyone else interested to see 
plans – after submission 
  
 Business Plan: 
 
A new WSA volunteer has come forward to move this plan forward based on what is known today.       
No further progress at present 
No planning approval = no business plan required = no lease required! 
 
Communications: 
 
WSA committee members talk regularly with residents of the 
village to appraise of progress.  Recently, more questions are 
being asked about ‘have we got planning permission yet’  
 
WSA website is maintained to provide progress reports when 
relevant and the photo montage of proposed building 
 
WSA volunteers continue to attend WBPC meetings  

 
Chris Heaton-Harris MP, Cllr Alan Hills, Cllr Kevin Perry, Cllr 
David Smith are appraised with updates regarding project.  Cllr 
Robin Brown is also included on this circulation.   
 
Daventry Express have asked if they could do an article on the 
Scheme proposals.  WSA have suggested this is put on hold 
until the Planning Application is submitted - to notify them when 
ready         
 
Facebook promotes and shares information about the project          
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Neighbourhood Planning Group: 
      WSA have formulated their response to the Neighbourhood Plan consultation and it will be 
submitted prior close date 
 
Best Village Competition 
     WSA volunteers made the arrangements to meet the judges at Riverside Court with a welcoming 
team. Arranged a display of photographs abut village events and the NPlan boards were on display. 
     A very successful visit with some good and positive feedback. 
 
WSA Fundraising 
 
400 Club continues to bring in a regular income and several new members have joined as a result 
of better promotion   
  
Events planned for  2015:   
Cream Teas in the Garden   4th July 
Quiz Nights:              Sept 25th     Nov 13th    
October 10th            Prize Bingo Night 
November 28th        Tiddlywinks Night  
Neil Diamond Tribute, another music night, possible Theatre evening, possible Jazz and dance 
evening  
 
Weedon Weekender – August Bank Holiday weekend – Saturday and Sunday  -  WSA and 
extended group of volunteers are well underway with plans.   Timetable coming together and 
information in  newsletter and will be on website/facebook 
Several new volunteers have come forward to help which is also positive.  
 
 


